
From: John Young  
Sent: 23 July 2018 15:23 
To: Paul Bradbury  
Cc: Andrew Scate William Peggie Yannick Fillieul  
Subject: RE: Public Inquiry: Future Hospital Application (PP/2018/0507) 
  

Dear All  
  
I have read the Inspectors letter of response dated 23 July 2018 in reply to mine of 17 July 
2018. 
 
I concur with Mr Staddon’s conclusions on the revised Terms of Reference and endorse the 
procedural changes which he proposes . I agree these are a measured and sensible way 
forward in the light of the States approval of P90 /2018  
  
I further consider that , subject to the Inspector concurring , that his letter should be made public 
so that the rationale and procedure is effectively communicated to the public. 
  
Subject to the inspector’ agreement please can you set publication in train , and recorded in an 
MD  
  
Regards 

  
John 

  
 


